
STEM talk and workshop by CEDD 
 
 
Today representatives from the Civil Engineering and Development Department (CEDD) of the 
government came to conduct a STEM talk and workshop for our S.3 students during the Life-wide 
learning lessons. An exhibition of Geology and Hong Kong Slope Safety is also held in the covered 
playground for the rest of this week. Students showed keen interest in understanding more about 
Hong Kong geology, scientific knowledge of landslides, landslip prevention and mitigation, climate 
change, and sustainable development in engineering. 
 

  
 

  


